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One of the beauties of Oregon law for many a year has been free access to our 

beaches.  That should not change! 

 

Visiting the beach is healthy, restorative, life-enhancing. 

 

I think it's ridiculous to separate walking on the trail TO the beach from walking ON 

the beach.  It's all part of recreation. 

 

I understand the lawyer coming up with that argument--anything to win the case for 

his client, right?  I do NOT understand the judge finding in the plaintiff's argument. 

 

 

 

 


